The first event that we did was at the annual carnival in September. To help earn money for
ZAH, we helped set up the carnival and sell kabobs, cutlets, and samosas. We made a net profit
of $265.

On October 10th, we hosted the blood drive in conjunction with the day of the Jashn. We
received 13 blood donations totaling 15 pints of blood, which will be donated and used to save
45 lives.

In December, we had our annual Christmas party at the center, and a lot of kids attended. We
had bingo, Christmas cookies, gingerbread houses, and of course a visit from Santa Claus.

On February 19th and 20th, we participated in a joint lock-in with the middle group. We would
like to express our gratitude to Jasmine Mistry, as well as our beloved Sunday School teachers,
for arranging this Lock-in. We also went on a trip to the food bank where we helped pack and
organize boxes for the homeless.

In the following months, we’re planning an Atash Kadeh cleanup day, Lunches of Love, and the
annual June Ghambars.

We appreciate all of the help we’ve received from our mentors, instructors, youth parents, and
our wonderful ZAH community!

Thank you.



